
 

 

LOURDES PUBLIC SCHOOL AND JUNIOR COLLEGE, KOTTAYAM 

NOTICE (04/09/2015) 

Dear students, 

  In the light of the recent reports regarding the harmful effects of consuming vegetables 

laden with pesticides and chemicals, the School’s Nature Club joins hands with Nallapadam project to 

supply saplings of curry-leaf plant  o students who are ready to plant and nurture the sapling in their 

homes. Those who are interested may give their names to their class teachers on or before Monday, 7
th

 

September 2015. 

            S/d 

                   Principal 

 


